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Did Anyone
See UFO?

Dr. James McDonald of the
University of Arizona is seck-
ing to interview witnesses
who saw an unidentified fly-
ing object Sunday in the San
Carlos Lake area near Cool-
idge Dam.

McDonald, senior physicist
at the UA Institute of Atmos-
pheric Physics, said there
apparently were several fish-
ermen in the area at the time
of the sighting about dawn
Sunday. So far he has inter-
viewed four witnesses, he
said.

He asked witnesses to con-
tact him ‘by telephone or let-
ter at the institute.
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